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Welcome to 2015
Happy New Year to Everyone...
Looking forward to carrying on the good work that we 
did last year. We are all working hard now organising 
the village Fair. This year we are trying to drag it 
into the 21st century! We are aiming to invite extra 
attractions to the Fair and make it more of a musical 
event this year.
It is our intention to introduce a couple of additional 
fund raising opportunities in 2015.
The future is looking good with everything in place 
for the next 3 years.

President Mike

Croyde Bay at New Year



Photo Gallery

ICS Programme

40th Anniversary

Laying of the Rotary Wreath



The Williams Arms 
12pm International Meeting 
1pm Open Meeting

The Williams Arms 
11:45am Community Meeting 
Speaker TBC

The Williams Arms 
11:45am Club Council 
12pm Open Meeting

The Williams Arms 
12pm Club Business

The Williams Arms 
12pm International Meeting 
Speaker Janie Lock

4th February 
Garry Dadds
11th February 
Stan Dibble

18th February 
Roland Field

25th February 
Reg Gale
4th March 

Alan Jones

February Meetings

Stewards, Grace & Loyal Toast
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Rotary Books

In the course of the 2014 calendar 
year we received a total of £617.95 
from our various outlets. This takes 
our total since the fund was set up 
in 2005 of well in excess of £10,000.

Last year we lost our most lucrative 
source and another one was 
considerably reduced. These losses 
were partly compensated for by a 
new site at The Golden Coast (Jenny 
and Michael Zeale kindly provided 

me with a book case). I shall continue 
to look for suitable locations for our 
books but, for all sorts of reasons, 
camp sites and hotels are reluctant 
to oblige.
I would be most grateful if you would 
continue to maintain the supply 
of books during 2015 (in particular 
paperback are a popular holiday 
read).

 Garry Dadds

I am writing to thank Club Members for their ongoing support in 
providing me with books during the past year.

I have been asked for a while now for a photo 
of myself to appear in an issue, so that you 
are all aware of who your bulletin editor is. 
I am not a very photogenic person so as a 
compromise I have included some pictures 
in this issue of my two little rascals that have 
been keeping me busy these last couple of 
months. The latest addition is Oliver and  his 
older brother or ‘partner in crime’ as we like 
to refer to him is Jacob. For those of you who 
aren’t too keen on children, I’ve included a 
cute dog picture instead.

The Editor Revealed...


